The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in special session on Monday October 5, 2020 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m. The special meeting’s purpose was to address the selection and appointment of a city attorney and was requested by council members Darrell Warner, Barbara Matal, and William Stark. Presiding was Mayor Thomas McElroy, Barbara Matal, William Stark, Darrell Warner, Kathy Herrman and City Clerk Beverly Stark.
W. Stark and B. Stark had spoken with Greg Schwartz in a telephone conference. They felt he had a grasp of the common situations associated with city government, especially easement procurement. W. Stark moved to approve the appointment of Greg Schwartz of Schwartz and Park LLP as City Attorney, B. Matal seconded, the motion was passed with a unanimous vote.
W. Stark moved to close the meeting, D. Warner seconded, the motion was passed by unanimous vote. Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.
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